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7/11/ 24 

Dear Parents/Careers, 

Thank you for your interest in the upcoming Bucks Skills Show 2024 Careers Trip for Year 10 students.  We are 

pleased to confirm the details of the trip: 

Trip Details: 

● Date: Wednesday 5th March 2025 

● Location: Mandeville Stadium 

● Departure from School: Meet at Green Road at 10:00 for a 10:15 departure (students to arrive as normal 

in the morning for P1, P2 and part of P3) 

● Arrival back at School: 14:00 (in time for P7 and P8 

EVENT PAYMENT 
Within the terms of the School’s policy on charging, I am writing to ask for your agreement for your son to take 
part in the trip and to ask for a voluntary contribution of £17 for it so that we can cover the costs incurred. No 
pupil will be prevented from taking part in the trip on the grounds that parents cannot or will not make such a 
contribution, but if insufficient funding is available, the trip may be cancelled. We would not like any student to 
be prevented from taking part for purely financial reasons. If your son qualifies for Pupil Premium and you would 
like to request support, please contact Mr Sheehan, Assistant Head (gds@rgshw.com).  

To secure your child’s place, please make the payment of £17 via ParentPay by Friday 22nd November. Places will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis and Parent Pay will open at 9am on Friday 9th November. The fee 

covers the round-trip transportation to Mandeville Stadium. 

On the day of the trip, students should bring a packed lunch and wear school uniform. They will have the 

opportunity to engage in interactive workshops, meet professionals from various industries and learn about post-

16 options. We are confident this experience will be instrumental as they consider their A-Level subject choices in 

Y11. 

Please ensure payment is made by the deadline to confirm your child’s place. If you have any further questions, 

feel free to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Thakrar 

Careers Lead 
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